
Dear CCI Members,

I hope this message finds you well. 

As we bid farewell to our esteemed team members, we extend heartfelt wishes for
their continued success in all future endeavors. Their contributions have been
invaluable, and they will be greatly missed. 

In light of these changes, we are diligently assessing our staffing needs to ensure that
CCI remains at the forefront of its mission. Your insights are crucial to this process.
We encourage you to share any feedback that could help us in shaping the future of
our organization. 

Please stay tuned for regular updates, which will be promptly shared here. Your
active participation and continued support are greatly appreciated as we embark on
this exciting new chapter. 

Thank you for being an integral part of the CCI community.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors, 
Centro Culturale Italiano di Buffalo


